
Smoke Watch 15.4.2013
Posted Wed Apr 17, 2013 9:55 pm
A strong smoke smell started coming into Grindelwald area this afternoon – 15/4/2013.
I decided to go looking for the source at about 5.50PM.
As I turned right into Waldhorn Drive I could see smoke ahead of me and I took two photos of it
(attached).
I continued on to Brady’s Lookout but it was as clear as a bell down there. Exeter was in the shadow
but you can clearly see street lights in the far distance.
When I got back home a short time later I could smell the smoke inside the closed-up house.
I could not locate the burn/s and the smoke smell is still inside the house at this time.
Complaint emailed to incidentresponse@environment.tas.gov.au
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